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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 11:00 AM
To: 'whk_45@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good morning Mr. Kehler,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: whk_45@everyactioncustom.com <whk_45@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 4:00 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
You have a duty to protect the environment and to serve the best interests of    Florida residents and you can help do 
those by strengthening net metering here in Florida. 
 
Eliminate the 10Kw Tier 1 restriction on home solar and eliminate the onerous and counterproductive requirement for 
an insurance policy on Tier 2 systems. Residents want to add electric cars and a 10 Kw solar system is too small for 
household and electric vehicle needs. 
 
The solar industry provides many jobs in Florida. And solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the 
electric grid and reduce greenhouse gas emissions.  
 
Please defend our solar industry. Please help our solar workers, business owners, and homeowners by preserving and 
improving net metering here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
Walter Kehler 
8102 NW 109th Ln  Parkland, FL 33076-4743 




